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BUSINESS OPPORTUNITY 
Design and Construction Management Services for Public Works Project 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
 
The San Mateo County Department of Public Works’ Engineering and Construction Section is 
inviting interested and qualified consultants to submit proposals for design and construction 
management services for the Mirada Road Pedestrian Bridge Replacement and Bank 
Stabilization Projects at Arroyo de en Medio Creek in the Unincorporated Miramar Area of San 
Mateo County.  County Project Nos. RW806 and RW704. 
 
The consultants shall provide services to include, but not be limited to: evaluation of design 
options based on County-provided information, civil engineering design, project management 
(including project coordination with bank stabilization subcontractor, the County’s 
Environmental team and their environmental consultant (Denise Duffy and Associated), the 
City of Half Moon Bay, and utility agencies); and optional tasks that may include public 
outreach, grant application, hydraulic analysis and, on an as-needed basis, construction 
support (including review of submittals and schedules, responding to contractor RFIs, claims 
analysis, cost control, oversight for the project’s required material testing), and other various 
professional services. 
 
The Request for Proposals has been posted on the Public Purchase Website at: 
https://www.publicpurchase.com/; the Bid Number: RFP #DPW-RW806 - Mirada Road 
Pedestrian Bridge Replacement and Bank Stabilization Project. 
 
Related questions should be directed to Eric Chen or Wency Ng at the San Mateo County 
Department of Public Works, Engineering Section at (650) 363-4100 or at 
DPW_engineering@smcgov.org.  If your firm is interested and qualified to perform the 
requested services, please submit one (1) original, three (3) copies, and one (1) PDF 
copy on a CD, of your proposal by no later than 5:00 PM on August 10, 2018. 


